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Comments: Dear U.S. Forest Service,

 

I write this short note to encourage the U.S. Forest Service to honor its' original position of phasing out these

ANILCA cabins when the last family member dies. I strongly believe that these cabins must not remain in

designated Wilderness and that the Wilderness Act must be strengthened to protect these beautiful areas for

future generations.

 

 Thank you for considering my views.

 

Respectfully,

 

Douglas J. Anderson, M.A., Ph.D.


